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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I have been updated regarding strike action intention and I can now inform you that Neptune class 

will be closed on Wednesday 1st March 2023.   

We have made alternative plans for our families of critical workers and vulnerable children and 

these families will be contacted shortly. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

With warmest wishes, 

 

Kelly Cursley 

Head of School  

Fairfields Primary School 
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